Hi Duplicate Lite Enthusiasts,

Good News!!! Our club will be returning to Face to Face bridge sessions
on Wednesdays and Thursdays, beginning Wednesday, March 2 at Elgin
Hall.

This re-opening will allow us the opportunity to re-connect with friends and partners in person. We have
missed you and we hope that you will join us again for our live sessions!

While Duplicate Lite will be scheduling FTF (face to face) games on Wednesdays and Thursdays, the
Monday game will remain on BBO at this time. Our Monday game is our smallest game and we want to see
what the attendance is like on Wednesdays and Thursdays before we move the Monday game to Elgin
Hall.

Game time will be at our regular time of 10:15 am. Please remember that the length of games is longer
than the online game: 10:15 am — 1:45 pm.

The cost will be $10 for all games at Elgin Hall, Coffee and Tea will be ready for you by 10 am!!

The club will follow current provincial health guidelines. Players must be vaccinated and wear a mask
(except when eating or drinking),

And please don't forget your bidding boxes and name badges. Also, it would be helpful if players bring their
own coffee//tea mug to help the environment. It is recommended that attendees write their name on their
mug and bidding box.

John, Ed , Ben and Bob look forward to seeing you back at Elgin Hall beginning on Wednesday,
March 2. We are also delighted to welcome Ben back!

Lessons Coming

The plan is to offer a set of lessons for beginners and advancing players in April. Please tell your friends
that the Beginners Class will be on Monday afternoon and the Intermediate Class Wednesday afternoon.
More details will follow in the next newsletter.

Thanks for your ongoing support of Duplicate Lite. Continue to take good care. Cheers

John Demeulemeester, Ed L'Heureux, Ben Takemori, Bob Dillon, and Jane Youngberg



